
                         Minutes of a meeting of the Friends of St. Margaret’s  

           

    Wednesday, November 8, 2017 

 

The meeting was held at 10, Rectory Close, starting at 7.45pm. 

 

Present: Vicki Mynott, Ann Ward, Loraine Winn, Sandy Owen, Dave Milne 

(Chairman) and Sue Milne. 

 

Apologies: Jane Dunkley, Sue Mulcahy and Michala Mason. 

 

Dave opened the meeting by welcoming Sandy to the committee as a co-opted 

member. 

 

Minutes of last meeting: The minutes of the meeting of October 9 were agreed and 

signed as a true record. 

 

Matters arising: None. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Ann reported that she was holding £197.19 in petty cash, the 

deposit account held £11,589.74 and the current account, £37,359.24. 

  

Roof repairs: There was no further news from the contractor, who should be starting 

work on St. Margaret’s mid-month. 

 

Kitchen: Sue had heard no more from the architect, despite having emailed him again 

about 10 days previously. 

 

Curry Night, Friday, November 17: Cooks and dishes were agreed, setting-up to be 

at 5pm as usual. 

 

Any Other Business: Sue said that publicity was underway for a Light for a Loved 

One, and some completed forms had already been returned. The date for the switch-on 

was Sunday, December 3 at 4.30pm. Neil Mason and Mick Short had (been?!) 

volunteered to put up the lights in the yew tree before then. Any other helpers would 

be welcomed warmly. 

 

Sue Mulcahy had indicated that, as she had been unable to attend several meetings 

and events, she felt the committee may prefer her to stand down. It was agreed by all 

that Sue was a valued member of the committee and was welcome to remain as long 

as she wished. 

  

Date of next meeting: This was provisionally fixed for Wednesday, January 10, at 

10, Rectory Close, starting at 7.45pm. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.15pm. 

 

 


